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Declaration of the “ad interim” Director of the Holy See Press Office, Alessandro Gisotti

This coming 25 March, Solemnity of the Annunciation of the Lord, the Holy Father Francis will pay a visit to
Loreto.

The Pope intends on this occasion to offer to the Virgin Mary the post-Synodal Exhortation of the Synod of
Bishops on the theme: “Young people, the faith and vocational discernment”, held in the Vatican from 3 to 28
October 2018.


